

## Türk Tabipleri Birliği

Turkish Medical Association \_

Prof. Vladimir PARSHIN
President
Russian Medical Society
Udaltsova Street 85 119607 Moscow
Russian Federation
e-mail: RMS-dopmail@mail.ru

1913/2016

21 December 2016

Dear President,

We are deeply saddened by the assassination of His Excellency Andrey Karlov, the Ambassador of the Russian Federation to Turkey. The will of our peoples to live together, our longing for peace in our countries and in the world, and our struggle to build a world devoid of wars is today more meaningful than ever.

Please accept our condolences to the people of Russia including our colleagues and be sure that we truly share your sorrow.

With our deepest regards,

punc

Prof. Dr. M. Raşit Tükel

President

Turkish Medical Association